
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 3/8/2024 4:08:57 PM

First name: Allen D.

Last name: Pecorino

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: These cabins should not have been constructed in the first place, but generous permission allowed

them to exist for decades.  Enough is enough... Wilderness should not have these cabins and the US Forestry

Service should abide by its policy in phasing out these structures. Undermining the ANILCA and the Wilderness

Act is unacceptable. 


